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Announcing Select Supplies and Service Parts Price Changes 
 
 
Lexmark International Inc. (“Lexmark”) is announcing price changes to selected supplies 
and service parts products. These changes affect the Manufacturer’s Suggested Resale 
Price (MSRP), Lexmark Web, and Distributor/Reseller Prices.  
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Announcing Select Supplies and Service Parts Price Changes 
 
Lexmark is announcing a price increase of up to 10% on select supplies and 
service parts products.  This increase will be effective May 5, 2025, and will apply 
to MSRP, Lexmark Web, and Distributor/Reseller Prices.  Lexmark regularly 
reviews pricing and takes appropriate actions when necessary.  This price action 
is due to overall cost increases.  
 
Lexmark reserves the right to limit quantities ordered by a reseller (or distributor) prior to 
May 5, 2025. For reseller (or distributor) orders placed prior to the scheduled price 
change date and accepted by Lexmark, the reseller (or distributor) must take delivery 
prior to May 5, 2025. Shipments after that date will be invoiced at the new price. 
 
Effective now, Lexmark also reserves the right to implement a similar price increase for 
customer specific special bids.  Rebate amounts may also change. 
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